
VOA Officer Applications
Applications to become a 2023-2024 officer are being accepted
until Monday, June 5th! 

The  mission  of  the  Mayflower  Council  Venturing  Officers’
Association (VOA) is to promote and support the Venturing
program, utilizing a standard organizational structure that
enables Crews to grow their membership and advance leadership
opportunities  through  communication,  program,  and
administration. This mission is met through a team of officers
supported by an Advisor that keeps the VOA organized. This
forum  provides  a  voice  for  youth  to  help  strengthen  the
Venturing program. The VOA holds several meetings during the
year and hosts a few events that help to bring the crews,
districts, and the council together. Each event may have a
different goal: training, adventure, recognition, fun—or all
of the above.

Becoming a VOA officer will give you the chance to meet other
Venturers, serve others, and build friendships and networks.
Positions open include: President, Vice President of Program,
Vice  President  of  Administration,  and  Vice  President  of
Communication.  If  you  have  any  questions  on  specific
responsibilities or more, do not hesitate to reach out to us
via email.

 

Access the VOA Officer Application

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/voa-officer-applications/
mailto:aaron@mayflowerbsa.org, voaadvisor@mayflowerbsa.org, voapresident@mayflowerbsa.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfD_56z7_DPzGP1SQuHhbXYnRLb09b00oOpsx4ffr5TzJB8iA/viewform

